THIS IS SURRATTS FOUNDATION E-NOTICE OF July 1, 2022

SCHOLARSHIPS HAVE BEEN AWARDED: Despite everything that's taken place
in regards to the pandemic, these students decided to take that challenge and other
personal challenges and became better and express it in their essays. These graduates
are very brave and encouraging to say the least.

The General Fund Scholarship: Kayla Morgan

Kayla Morgan was a student athlete and scholar, and is very grateful to have had her
full senior year experience. She learned many valuable lessons, such as staying positive
in challenging situations. Kayla will be attending Delaware State University.

Charles Waddell Memorial Scholarship: Kylan Mabry

Kylan Mabry is looking forward to breaking barriers that will come along with his
success story! Kylan has big dreams - remember his face because you will see him on
the big screen one day. Kylan will be attending Howard University.

Esther Clifton Miller Memorial Scholarship: Tiara Pinkard

Tiara Pinkard said she will forever and always be a proud Hornet! After being a multi-
sport athlete and having held several leadership positions, she said she will forever be a
strong leader. Tiara will be attending Howard University.

Thomas V. Mike Miller Jr. Memorial Scholarship: Sage Despeignes

Sage Despeignes believes that any challenge, setback or failure can be seen as a chance
to grow. While a student, she gained knowledge and leadership qualities from every
challenge. Sage will be attending Prince Georges Community College.

Thomas V. Miller Sr. Memorial Scholarship: Natasha Kemajou

Natasha Kemajou used her creative talents to benefit the student body. She allowed her
experience to help build her leadership skills and confidence. Natasha’s ultimate goal
is to learn from life-changing moments and evolve. Natasha will be attending Hampton
University.

Please check out these wonderful recipients on
http://www.surrattsville.org/scholarships/index.shtml.

SURRATTSVILLE ATHLETICS YEAR IN REVIEW. We received this great




review from Coach Newman!

This year started with some hesitation due to the COVID pandemic but all students and
coaches showed resilience. The students had to get reacclimated with the process of
learning and having fun with their teammates and teachers, old and new. I must say
they all showed up and showed out. The Boys and Girls Varsity Soccer and Girls
Softball programs advanced to the state regional final game, and the Varsity Football
program advanced to the state regional semifinal game. Our Track and Field program
had three regional champions and six state qualifiers. We saw our Boys Lacrosse
program amass to 24 participants and it is steadily growing. The Girls Basketball
program also advanced to the regional semifinal round. Kudos to the coaches for
preparation and the players for their hard work and dedication.

Here are a few individual highlights we are proud of:

Junior Jaylen Green (WR) was named Prince George's County Offensive Player of
the Year in football.

Football: Senior Andrew Akinrotoye was named 1st Team All-County (Tight End),
Senior Jovan Hayes was named 2nd Team All-County (WR), Junior Jimari Douglas
named 2nd Team All-County (OL), Senior Terrell Bowie was named 2nd Team All-
County (DB), Junior Jerimiah McIntosh was named 1 st Team All-County (Returner),
and Senior Braylon Jackson Jr. was named 2 nd Team All-County (Returner)

Girls Basketball: Junior Natavia Ross was named 2nd Team All-County
Boys Basketball: Senior Robert Bryd was named 1st Team All-County

Baseball: These Seniors were named 2nd Team All-County: Mario Acosta (Pitcher),
Devin Giscombe (Outfield), Emarjhae Buckner (Catcher), and Jamal McPherson
(Infield)

Track and Field: Diamond Richardson (Texas State) commit,1 A South Regional
Champion 55m, 100m

Caryn Butler 2nd Place High Jump

Jamal McPherson 1A South Regional Champion Long Jump

Jaylen Green 1A South Regional Champion 100m, 200m

Wrestling:Daija Stevenson - First female State qualifier (Heavyweight Division)
Queshon Neal - Clark State qualifier (1201b)

Swimming: Sydney Greene - State qualifier individual freestyle

As lifetime Hornets we take pride in knowing that the athletic teams are doing such

great things!

GO HORNETS!

CLASS OF 2022 TREASURE CHESTS HAVE BEEN PRESENTED! The
recipients of this year’s treasure chests — co-sponsored by the Foundation and the




PTSA — are Kayla Morgan, Kylan Mabry, Natasha Mitchou, Zia Maragh, Somuadina
Egbulam, Jordan Maynor, Caryn Butler and Kelly Tah.

With the help of the contents of these treasure chests, these extraordinary students will
be ready for their college dorm experiences!

Click http://www .surrattsville.org/photos/gen2022.shtml to see the recipients and their
treasure chests.

SEEKING 2022 ACHIEVEMENT AWARD NOMINATIONS. It’s that time of
year when we ask you to submit nominations for the Foundation’s annual
Achievement Awards. Please consider nominating any member of the greater
Surrattsville community who has made an impact. Our past honorees, viewable

on http://surrattsville.org/achievement/index.shtml, represent a broad scope of
achievements, ranging from Oscar winners to special education advocates. Please
submit your nominations to surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com.

SEEKING MEMORIES FROM YOUR SCHOOL DAYS. Please continue to
submit your special memories of an experience, a teacher or staff member, a fellow
student, etc., during your K-12 years so we can share them in these e-Notices to inspire
us all. Submissions should go to surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com.

FOUNDATION CONTINUES 2022 ANNUAL CAMPAIGN. As we previously
reported, the Foundation is in the midst of its annual campaign for 2022. We use the
donations to each year’s annual campaign to replenish the Foundations various
scholarship funds and for other Foundation projects. Please consider making a
contribution to this year’s campaign. Remember: no contribution is too small (or too
large) to be of assistance, and since the Foundation has no overhead, every dollar
contributed directly supports a Foundation activity. (A donor form is reprinted below.)

CLASS REUNION INFORMATION! Why not check in with your Class’s reunion
contacts (who often can be contacted through your Class’s Facebook Group) to see if an
upcoming gathering is planned for your Class. And please send us information about your
reunions at surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com so we can include the information in these
e-Notices and on www.surrattsville.org. Here are some upcoming reunions:

Class of 1972, October 1: Details on the “Surrattsville Alumni 1972” Facebook Group, or
from surrattsville72reunion@gmail.com. (We see that Foundation Achievement Award
recipients John Previti (72) and Dave Chappell (75) -
http://surrattsville.org/achievement/201 1.shtml -- will be providing the music at this event!)

Class of 1977, August 26- 28: Details on the Foundations website.
http://www.surrattsville.org/reunions/index.shtml

YEARBOOKS AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE. The Foundation still has a limited




number of Boomerangs from these years for sale for $20 (which includes shipping): 1991,
1996, 1998, 1999, 2002, 2003, 2004 and 2006. Please email us at
surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com if you are interested.

PAINLESS (L.LE., FREE) WAY TO HELP RAISE FUNDS FOR THE FOUNDATION.
Thanks to the many of you who make your Amazon purchases not through “regular”
Amazon, but through https://smile.amazon.com/, with the Surrattsville High School
Foundation designated as their charitable beneficiary. The smile.amazon.com prices,
products and Amazon website are identical to “regular” Amazon, but Amazon makes a
charitable contribution to the designated charity for every purchase made on
smile.amazon.com.

MEET THE BOARD. If you haven't already, please stop by www.surrattsville.org to meet
the Foundation’s Board, who each express there why it's important for us to be a part of this
important enterprise that supports the great kids, faculty and staff at Surrattsville High
School.

THE FOUNDATION’S WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK GROUP. And don’t forget that
on the Foundation’s website at surrattsville.org you can find lots of additional information
about the Foundation, such as photos and bios of the Foundation’s Scholarship recipients,
photos and bios of the Foundation’s Achievement Award recipients, back issues of
Foundation e-Notices, information about Class reunions, and the like. And information like
this, and great photos, can be found at the Foundation’s Facebook Group called
“Surrattsville Alumni.”

Have a Happy Independence Day!
All the best,

Ta’Mya Harrison (07), tamya.harrison@outlook.com

IN MEMORIAM

W. Kenneth (Ken) Baker, class of 65 passed away peacefully at his home in
LaConner, Washington on Nov 6, 2021. He is survived by his wife, Marcy Baker (also
class of 65), three children, two brothers and a sister, plus three grandkids and great
grandkids.

MANY THANKS TO THESE DONORS TO THE 2022 CAMPAIGN!

Christopher E. Lapalme (76)

Craig Bergeman (76)

Donna Rae Sturtevant Smith (70), In Memory of Glendal Jenkins (faculty)
Elizabeth Lee May (78), In Memory of Leonard "Dutch" Anderson

Henry Smith (71), In Memory of Glendal Jenkins (faculty)

Jontice Small (07)




Richard Adams(75), In Memory of Donna Adams (77)
Lee (68) & Lois (70) Hessberg

Rontanetta Gibson (11)

Ta '"Mya Harrison (07)

Tayana Harrison (07)

Vicky Simontacchi (57)

Laura Burleson (72)

DONOR CONTRIBUTION FORM

IRS ID No. 52-2224546
P.O Box 1543
Clinton, MD 20735

[Use this form to make a contribution to the Surrattsville High School Foundation, Inc.
The Foundation is a tax-exempt, charitable corporation under Section 501(c)(3) of the
Internal Revenue Code. Contributions to the Foundation are charitable contributions for
tax deduction purposes.]

AMOUNT OF

DONATION:

Full Current Name of Donor:

Full Name of Donor at Surratts (if different):
Graduation Year or Years on Faculty of Donor:
Street Address of Donor:
City/State/ZIP Code of Donor:
Home Telephone of Donor:
Work Telephone of Donor:
Email Address of Donor:
Special Directions (e.g, General Fund, Principals/Faculty/Staff Memory Fund, Charlie Waddell
Memorial Fund, Thomas V. Miller Memorial Fund, Esther Clifton Miller Memorial Fund,
Roland Coluzzi Memorial Fund, In Memory Of, Etc.):

Donation is made (check one): By Check  In Cash

For Foundation Use Only

Name of Donor:

Amount of Donation:

— No goods or services were provided in return for this donation.
Date of Donation:
Signed for Foundation:

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATION TO THE SURRATTSVILLE HIGH
SCHOOL FOUNDATION, INC.,
IRS ID NO. 52-2224546

The Surrattsville High School Foundation, Inc. | P.O Box 1543 , Clinton, MD 20735
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